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I want to
express my
deepest
gratitude and
appreciation to
all of you who
worked so hard
to make this
year such a great
success… and

it’s not over yet! BJ Wilson will
demonstrate her painting techniques at our
June meeting and will also conduct a
workshop the following Saturday. In
addition, the Brush Lady will be showing
and teaching us about various types of
paintbrushes and will have them at the
meeting for you to purchase.

Our roster of directors and committee
chairs for 2010-11 was presented at our
May meeting. Although all positions are
filled, we welcome your input and hope
you’ll volunteer to help throughout the
next year with an eye toward taking over
some of these positions. The Board will
continue to meet during the summer to
prepare for the fall season and the
upcoming Open Judged Show, which will
take place in November at the Fallbrook
Art Center. These meetings are open to all
FAA members, so if you want to get more
involved, please let me know and I’ll give
you the time and place.

Our stated objectives are to be a social
and educational organization, promoting
the understanding and appreciation of art
through art shows, displays and programs.
We have had an art demonstration and
workshop every month, we’ve gone into
Camp Pendleton through our Art Assist
program as volunteer art teachers, we’ve

given college scholarships to deserving
Fallbrook Union High School students,
and we’ve displayed our members’ art
work in a variety of places, including the
Bob Burton Center, the Edward Jones
Financial office, the Open Juried Show at
the Art Center, and various offices around
town.

The Plein Air group will coordinate
artist demonstrations at the opening of the
new library next Spring. Artists will set up
easels or small tables and create while
explaining their processes to visitors. Be
sure to get your name on their list as space
may be limited.

Warmly, Karen Langer Baker
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President's Message June, 2010

Check our Website

Please see our website:
www.fallbrookartassn.org for
the place and time of
regular meetings and
workshops, as well as current
events, such as art shows
and for other information as
well.

Don't Forget that you can
buy art supplies from the

Brandon Gallery.

June Meeting
June 14, 2010, 7pm

Eat N' Critique 5:30pm

B.J. Wilson

Color Demonstration

B. J. Wilson, our guest demonstrator,
has been in the Art Business for a long
time. First at Bullocks Westwood in the
Display Dept.. She worked in between
classes, sometimes doing their newspaper
ads. Advertising agencies in downtown
Los Angeles were next. She freelanced as
a graphic designer, but it was a feast or
famine situation. There was no time to play
tennis if times were good and jobs were
coming in. She coached students at
Woodbury College the semester before
they graduated and then became an Art
Director for a small agency in Hollywood,

where she did it all, except airbrush
retouoching and hand lettering.

"I found the best of the best for me,"
she says, When I discovered that teaching
enthusiastic adults was such a pleasure."
When she lectured at SM College for a
number of years, her classes were always
larger at the end of the semester than they
were at the beginning. Later she moved
East and taught painting at the Americal
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University in Washington, D.C. where the
painting style was quite different than in
California. "We have sunshine and a
distant horizon. They had mountains in
your face." Today, in addition to painting,
she lectures, teaches one class per week,
judges shows (San Bernardino County
Fair in May, 2010) and takes good painters
to Western Europe to paint for three
weeks, sometimes offering University
credit. For example, three weeks of
painting, museum trips and unforgetable
experiences for three credits. "Everybody
works hard and it's great!"

What is she doing now to keep busy?
She says, "I am writing a book!"

Welcome back to Fallbrook, B.J.

Workshop on Saturday the 19th

Directions for the small
drawings you will use:

Make 5 drawings on substantial paper
(6X6 with at least an inch border on all 4
sides). If they are larger, they will take too
long to do.

Do one and trace off the rest. No
scenes. Think of something with
interesting overlapping shapes. (e.g. group
of fruits, vegetables closely cropped, plant
forms, abstract shapes, etc.) Some small
shapes will give you room to maneuver.

Supplies

(Acrylic will be easier)

All your colors, palette, brushes, water
holder, pencil, ballpoint pen. Lunch or
nibbles.

Demo/Workshop Schedule
January 11th Demo
Molly Lipsher Blueemu@earthlink.net

Pastels
January 17th Workshop Plein Air (if

weather permits)
February 8th Demo
Tom Fong tfongwe@juno.com Water

color
Febuary 14th Workshop
March 8th Demo

Nancy Collins queenfrog@hotmail.com
Water color
March 13th Workshop at Public

Utilities
April 12th Demo
Elin Pendelton Oil/Acrylic
April 18th Workshop
May 10th Demo
Ken Goldman Oil
KenGoldmanfineart.com

May 16th Workshop
June 14th B.J Wilson

June 19th Workshop

Participants please bring a drop
cloth,waterproof tablecloth, plastic
bag for your trash and use solvents
without odor (no exceptions).
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Art Community

Shows and Events

Miniature”Exhibition

Prospectus to Submit for
“Miniature”Exhibition at the Pinnell
Gallery beginning September 18th

REQUIREMENTS FOR

SUBMISSION:

The following requirements must be
met in order to have your application
reviewed by Pinnell Gallery:
1. Entry Form must be filled out

completely, signed and dated by artist(s).
2. Entry fee of $10 total (for up to 3

pieces) and $5 total (for up to 3 pieces) if
you are a current student of Richard
Stergulz. ALL ENTRY FEES WILL BE
DONATED TO THE CHILDREN’S
ART PROGRAM.
3. All works must be unframed

dimensions of 8 x 10 or smaller.
4. All work must be wired and ready

to be hung. Gallery wraps are acceptable.
5. All Mediums and subject matter

welcome. However, Pinnell Gallery
reserves the right to refuse any
submissions if it deems it is not
appropriate for its clientele.
6. All framing must be in good

condition and suitable for hanging.
Pinnell Gallery has a LIMITED number
of miniature frames that they are giving
FREE to artists entering this exhibition.
Contact the gallery for free frame pick up
times and inventory.

Entry Form and Entry Fees in this
show MUST be received

by Pinnell Gallery either hand
delivered or mailed NO LATER THAN
AUGUST 15th, 2010.
Lisa Stergulz for the Pinnell Gallery
lstergulz@hotmail.com
www.pinnellgallery.com

Farmer's Market
As you may have heard, there is a

Farmers Market every Sunday beginning
September 6th from 11 AM to 3 PM. It will
be set up in the Village Square and in the
Caffe Primo parking lot. We have a
wonderful mix of vendors participating
including certified farmers, food vendors
and crafts. As a promotional outreach,
funded by the Fallbrook Village
Association, we would like to include one
artist at each Sunday Market. You will
receive a space, free of charge, to set up,
demonstrate and sell your work. Artists
will be chosen on a first come/first serve
basis. If you would be interested in
participating, please contact Jeannie
Hathaway at 760-723-8384 or 760 390
9726 (cell) or email
jeannie@deadlinedata.com for scheduling
and additional details.

Fallbrook Area Visitors Bureau

760-451-3282, FindFallbrook.com

FAVBInfo@aol.com
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Edward Jones
Hanging

New Hanging Facility for FAA

Edward Jones office

Carol Reardon 760-731-6677



Out of Town Events

Gallery Walk Program
For just $150.00, you can have

exposuree for your art on ABC/KGTV10
in San Diego. The “Gallery Walk”
program is a local show about art and the
artists behind the art. Call for more
information or to schedule: Ramona at
(619) 282-1166.

ArtSpark
ArtSpark is being brought to you by

Consider IT Done (Lisa Hamel) and The

Carlsbad Village Business Association.
Who: This event invites all mediums to

participate in an original, juried venue to
show, market and sell your work.

What: The first event will focus on bringing
children's inter'ART'action The ongoing
themes will change.

When: Starting on May 10th- 11-3. Set up
will begin around 10, 2nd Sunday of every
month-Year Round.

Where: Magee park- A lovely, grassy,
historic park on the corner of Carlsbad Blvd
(Hwy 101) and Beech.

Applications may be found on the website

www.artsparkparkspark.com ArtSpark &
ParkSpark-In Carlsbad Village
760*500*7583

Second Saturday Art Fair
The San Juan Capistrano Chamber of

Commerce invites artists in all media to
apply for our new downtown monthly art
event. Booth costs are $45 per month plus
$5 for a daily SJC business license. Call
Chamber of Commerce 949-493-4700.
Applications are available online at

www.theblackcatgallery.com/downloads/
artistapplicationonline.pdf.

Artist Series at Tesoro
So-Cal Artist Series at Tesoro Winery

kicked off Dec. 10 from 7-9 p.m. The
winery’s tasting room at 28475 Front
Street in Old Town Temecula will serve as
the backdrop for an evening of wine and
art on the second Thursday of each month.
For more go to: www.TesoroWines.com

“The Arts” in Temecula"
Opportunity to showcase by Harman

Realtors, Inc (and Harman Asset
Management, AMO) headquartered in La
Jolla (www.harmanrealtors.com).

Contact: Atoosa Styc – 858-454-0101
x 107 or atoosa@harmanrealtors.com

Mission San Luis Rey
Museum

The program, Artists at the Museum,
gives local and visiting artists an
opportunity to paint and draw at the
Mission in private areas generally not open
to the public.

Program members will have access
during business hours to outdoor locations
on Mission grounds such as Peyri court,
the Historic Cemetery, the Mission
Quadrangle and the Friats' Orchard.
Privileges include reserved times for
sittings, Museum passes and exhibit and
sales privileges at the Mission.

Bradford Claybourn, Museum Curator,
4050 Mission Ave., Oceanside, CA 92057
760-757-3651.
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Sidewalk Art Mart
Sidewalk Art Mart on the Green:

Carlsbad Inn Beach Resort, Saturdays and
Sundays 9 am to 4 pm. Want to join in or
for more information contact Howard
Layte (760) 747-8036 or
howlate@cox.net.

La Jolla Art Association

Workshop Calendar for 2010!

May 29th Saturday at 10:30 AM-Noon "
Painting Flowers"
Catherine MacDonald
Educational Program Director
classes@lajollaart.org
La Jolla Art Association
www.lajollaart.org

La Jolla Art Association, May 28th
2010, 10:30 AM, 8100 Paseo Del Ocaso
La Jolla CA 92037 MORE: Free!

858-459-1196

Darla Bostick’s multi-media art

workshop

Next Fall is Darla's annual Ghost
Ranch Art Retreat/Workshop at Abiquiu,
NM 31 August-6 September (Labor Day)
2010. Instruction Offered. Email:
darlabostickart@yahoo.com Website
details: www.darlabostick.com

Instruction Offered

Gabriele Baber

Gabriele is teaching Tues. morn. &
eve. watercolor classes, Wed. morn. &
Thurs. eve. Oil painting in her studio. A

new session of classes begins Feb. 23rd
and April 13th at Mt San Jacinto College,
community Ed .. Gabriele is also available
for private lessons. Check out her website
for current class and demo schedule.
www.gabrielebaberart.com 951-676-3583
gabriele@gabrielebaberart.com

Pam Benson

Pam is holding watercolor & oil classes
for all levels. Following is her class
schedule:
Home Studio in Temecula:
Monday 8:30 - 11:30 Watercolor
Tuesday 9:00 - 12:00 Oil
Wednesday 9:00 - 12:00 Watercolor
Wednesday 1:00 - 4:00 Watercolor

Fallbrook Community Center:
Monday 1:00 - 4:00 Watercolor

There are also openings for private lessons
and workshops.
For further information, please contact
Pam at 951-302-9879
or pjbenson@roadrunner.com

Fallbrook School of the Arts

Offering classes in ceramics,
printmaking, drawing, painting, sculpture,
welding, fiber arts, jewelry, mosaics, paper
arts, digital photography and more for
artists of ages and abilities.

View the full schedule at
www.fallbrookschoolofthearts.org or call
760-728-6383. For more info please email
Director Brigitte Schlemmer
brigitte@fallbrookschoolofthearts.org.
Register online for all programs at

www.fallbrookschoolofthearts.org
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Workshops Coming in 2010: Frank
Webb, Carrie Burns Brown, Bob
Burridge, Bob Phinney & Catherine Gill,
Terry Isaac, Karen Vernon, Donna
Zagotta, Elizabeth Tolley, Kathleen Elsey,
Ted Nuttal & Fealing Lin.

Mary Mulvihill

Drawing and Painting Classes

Tuesdays and Wednesdays

Temecula Vallery Art League Gallery

(951) 676-3944

www.marymulvhill.com

Jack Ragland

Jack Ragland is hosting another

exciting workshop entitled

"Creating

Depth" on Sunday - March 28, 2010 -
10 am to 4 pm at FPUD - 990 E. Mission in
Fallbrook. Work in any medium - size
11"x14". Bring lunch and 2 works to
critique. To reserve a spot send a check
ASAP to Jack Ragland at 5555 8th St. -
Fallbrook, CA 92028. The price is only
$50 ($10 cheaper than normal). For a
complete list of materials and details
e-mail Jack: jackragland@sbcglobal.net
or call: 760-728-9503

Rikki Reinholz – Watercolor

Watercolor classes for all skill levels
at the Studio of Art & Design at 742
Genevieve , Ste H, Solana Beach . Classes
are Tuesday morning and Thursday
afternoon and evening. Cost is $30.00 per
class. Call Rikki at 858 755 6202 For more

information or email rikkiBR@cs.com or
www.StudioofArtandDesign.com.

Rich Stergulz – All Media

Richard Stergulz is now teaching class
at the Pinnell Gallery at 124 N. Main in
Fallbrook. All Levels All Medium
welcome. Class schedule is as follows

Monday 1p-4p and 6p-8p and Friday
9a-12p Please call Rich for more
information 951-600-9232. You can view
Rich's artwork at www.stergulzart.com

Nicole Toesca - Photographer

In addition to her award winning fine
art, portraiture and commercial
photography, Nicole prints giclees and
photographs artwork for juried shows,
portfolio presentation, record keeping, and
reproduction. For more information,
please contact her at 760-599-7349 or
email to nicoletoesca@sbcglobal.net.
Website: www.photoartscapes.com.

Announcements
Following is a list of all chairs. If any of
these positions appeals to you, please
ask how you can help them and
possibly apprentice for the following
year.

President – Karen Langer Baker

1st Vice-President – Lydia Hill-Moore

2nd Vice-President – Noreen Ring

Treasurer – Diane Jansen

Secretary – Jan Ortega

Membership – Don Klinger
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Publicity – Peg Klinger
Demonstrations/Workshops – Pattie Lee

Fontaine & Patricia Korzec
Directors-at-Large – Bev Thordarson &

Lorraine Dawson
Liaison to Fallbrook Arts Alliance –

Noreen Ring & Marlene Sheridan
Liaison to Fallbrook Arts Inc. – Bev

Thordarson
Liaison to Fallbrook Public Library Art

Committee – Karen Langer Baker
Newsletter and Webmaster – Patricia

Hartman
Newsletter Distribution and Mailing –

Lydia Hill-Moore
Newsletter Emailing – Mary Manesis
Art Shows – Marcia Flowers & Ellie

Garcia Entries – Carol Reardon
Judging – Lydia Hill-Moore
Sitters – Noreen Ring
Placement – Jeanne Shanahan
Program & Wall Tags – Patty Mangels
Hanging – Jerry Pennington
Lighting – Mike Reardon
Scholarships – Noreen Ring
Greeters – Lydia Hill-Moore & Barbara

Ollivares
Refreshments – Leona Crump & Milly

Ratermann
Art Assist – Jan Ortega & Don Hambric
Art Assist Fundraising – Penny

Fedorchak & Carol Zaleski
Hanging/Edward Jones office – Carol

Reardon
Hanging/Bob Burton Center – Marlene

Sheridan & Jerry Pennington
DVD Librarians – Kathy Stradley & Sue

Karr
Plein Air – Ruth Parker
Sunshine – Margaret Tolzman
Photographer – Don Hambric
Holiday Party – Betty Hyde
Nominating Committee – Bill Riedell

IMPORTANT - FAA MEMBERSHIP

FEES ARE DUE IN JUNE 2010.

Please fill out a Membership
Application Form from the FAA Website
or FAA Newsletter and enclose a check
payable to Fallbrook Art Association. If
there are no changes in the information in
the form then just enter the full names of
the member(s) and check the Type of
membership (Individual or Family). Send
the form and check to:

Fallbrook Art Association

PO Box 382

Fallbrook, Ca 92088-0382

Note: New members who

joined in Spring of 2010 are

exempt as their memberships

continue through June, 2011.

New Members from May 2010

FIRST_NAME LAST_NAME

Gregory Fago

Dennis Hardy

Anne Youngblood

Karen Pride

Dorland Doors are Open!

ARTIST RESIDENCIES NOW
AVAILABLE Review process waived
through Sept. 1st (extended deadline)
www.dorlandartscolony.org
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